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Telegrams: Surveyor, Rio de Janeiro \:; hone: 23.2623
\

()

ReJarence %
Your Ref. R,NVH/DET &8 3%
15th April, 1966

Dear Sir,

Thank you for your letter of the 6th April regard-

ing the Amazonas, Anchieta and Espirito Santo.
e e

In reply I have to advise you that I have writfen
to the Owners today regarding these three ships and I am
awaiting their replye.

I have, however, heard unofficially that the "An-
chieta" is to be scrapped and it is not the Ovmers intention
to carry out any further surveys on this ship.
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for the Surveyors
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THE SECRETARY
LONDON




